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Dear Parents / Carers,
As always this half term has been very busy, but a fun one for the children. Thank you for all the support and help you have given us.  It really is appreciated! 
WEBSITE – Over the past few months we have been working with our website provider to upgrade our website.  As of last week the new website is live.  We are busy updating it daily so please visit it to see what we are doing.  The address is at the end of the newsletter.
Enjoy half term!
Mrs Allen, Head teacher.
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
	Friday 12th February
	Last day of term 3

	Monday 22nd February
	First day of term 4

	Friday 4th March
	FONS disco

	Wednesday 9th March
	Whole class photos

	Monday 14th March 6.00 p.m.
	Full governors meeting

	16th & 17th March
	Parents evening

	Wednesday 23rd March
	Last day of term 4

	Thursday 24th March
	Staff training day

	Monday 11th April
	First day of term 5
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Our neighbours have asked that we do not park in front of their drive way.  Please be very considerate when parking anywhere along Church Street.  
Thank you very much!




	
Fund raiser by Gracie Gynn, Rowan Class

Gracie's Soup & Bread Roll Event for Sue Ryder Thorpe Hall Hospice raised an amazing £182-53.

Thank you to all those who donated and came along and bought the soup, and a big well done to Gracie for organising the event and chopping up tomatoes and veg for the soup.....we are very proud of her.
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BURNS NIGHT
In Rowan class we celebrated Burns night, we did some work on Robert Burns and we ate some Scottish food!
Here are the Scottish foods we ate
Edinburgh rock, tea cakes, shortbread, IRN-BRU, tablet, haggis, oat cakes, cheddar cheese, warm porridge!
ROBERT BURNS    [image: C:\Users\sgunning\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\4JJUPGMF\3198093634_2351ec5061[1].jpg]
Robert Burns was a famous poet.  Although he is very famous now when he was alive he was a very poor farmer.  Robert lived a very short life he died when he was 37. He married and had 12 children.
By Anya Pinder
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This term Willow Class have been learning about food.  We have had fun sorting food into food groups and even more fun making and eating food!  In literacy we have been following instructions.  These are the things the children enjoyed…….
I liked drawing fruit kebabs.  I liked it because we got to eat it.  I liked the show of Robin Hood.  It was because I thought a different one was Robin Hood.  I liked doing the instructions for lots of things.  I also liked doing map reading.  I liked doing the cress and the potatoes.  I liked doing the experiments.  I liked being Anner in assembly.
By Isabella Howser
I liked it when we did the fruit face and the fruit painting it was so much fun.  I also liked it when we drew pictures of our fruit faces and it was really fun when we played in the water tray as we were learning about capacity.  I really liked it when we did the fruit kebab and the cress and learning about Shabbat and singing this little light of mine in assembly.
By Robyn Tebbutt
 





	
OAK [image: C:\Users\sgunning\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\GN2TC8SI\Leaf%20Oak%2001[1].jpg] CLASS 

This term Oak Class have found out about different types of food and where it comes from. We have designed a fruit kebab and made vegetable soup. We have also thought about food linked to special times and have discussed the Jewish Shabbat meal. We will also be making pancakes on Shrove Tuesday and trying some Chinese food at our Chinese New Year celebration next Friday. We will be trying prawn crackers, noodles, vegetable spring rolls and sweet & sour vegetable wontons.
Please speak to a member of the Oak staff if you have any concerns about allergies. 
Next term our topic is Explorers. We shall be focussing on Space Exploration and Major Tim Peake’s stay in the International Space Station.

Mrs Daley & Mrs Whybrow





	
FONS CAKE BAKE
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FONS will be selling Valentine-themed cakes and biscuits on the village green from 3.00 p.m. on Friday 12th February. Please remember to bring some money so you can treat your loved ones. Baking donations gratefully received - please drop in to the school office on the day. Thank you.







Loraine Allen, Head teacher, Nassington School, Church Street, Nassington. PE8 6QG
01780 782743
Sally Gunning, Bursar.  .bursar@nassington.northants-ecl.gov.uk www.nassingtonschool.org.uk
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